Holiday Hints: Healthy eating during the holidays
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In the last installment of the Holiday Hints video series, nutritionist Kerri Dotson in
the Goldring Center for Culinary Medicine at Tulane, gives tips on surviving holiday
parties without overeating. If you missed the first three videos, catch them here,
here, and here.
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